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SIR TI-IOMAS STANTON, K.C.M.G. 

We report with deep regret the e1eath of Sir Thomas 
Stanton, Chief Medical Aelvisor to the Secretary of State 
for the Colonies. Si r  Thomas W3.'S for many years an active 
member of the Execul'ive Committee of B.E.L.R.A., anel his 
sympathetic help anel aelvice were invaluable in the 
Association's campaígn against leprosy in our Colonies anel 
Depenelencies. 




